
Attention MLPS students & families! 
 

 
 
 

 
  
 

Coming to Maple Leaf P.S.  
Anti-Bullying presentation- February 27th​ ​for students  

& 

Anti-bullying & Parenting- March 1st for parents/caregivers  
Thank you to ​MLPS and School Council ​for accessing the ​Parents Reaching Out Grant  

to support these presentations. 
Thank you to ​Boys and Girls Club of York Region​ for offering child-minding services during the 

March 1st presentation. 
 
Please register for the parent/caregiver March 1st presentation online @ 

https://goo.gl/forms/LJ0K60lXjRcd4Hbb2​ ​by Monday, February 26, 2018 
OR 

     Please register by returning the slip below by Monday, February 26, 2018. 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 I will be attending the parent/caregiver presentation on Thursday, March 1st from 

7:00-8:30 at Maple Leaf P.S. 
 

Parent/Caregiver Name(s): ___________________________________________________ 
 

Student Name and Teacher Name: _____________________________________________ 
 
Contact telephone number: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Child-minding is required: YES NO  

https://goo.gl/forms/LJ0K60lXjRcd4Hbb2

